
State of South Carolina 
 

 
 

Workers’ Compensation Commission 
 

September 24, 2024 

ADVISORY NOTICE 
October 4, 2024 C.A.M.E  
Workshop Cancellation 

 
 

The C.A.M.E Workshop scheduled for October 4, 2024 in 
Columbia, SC has been cancelled due to a low number of 
registrants.  
 
A workshop will be scheduled in the Spring of 2025.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have 
created.  
 
Gary M Cannon 
Executive Director 

1333 Main Street, 5th Floor 
P.O. Box 1715 

Columbia, S.C. 29202-1715 
 

 

TEL:  (803) 737-5700 
FAX:  (803) 737-5764 
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